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Dear Parents, Students, and Community Members,

On behalf  of  the proud and dedicated board of  education, administration, faculty, and 
staff, I welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year! As a result of  hard work and persever-
ance of  our staff  last year, we celebrate significant increases in student achievement, 
the WCS graduation rate, and safety protocols. Once again, students and student-athletes 
earned champion status in and out of  the classroom with success at the local, state, and 
national levels. In addition, our staff  working conditions data continue to lead our region 
in key indicators as reported by the 2024 Teacher Working Conditions Survey.

We eagerly await the opening of  our doors to the new school year on Aug. 26.  Although 
we celebrate the success we have attained, there is much work to be done to continue to 
improve on past performances as well as our theme of  sustaining growth. We will con-
sult with all stakeholders to seek ways to improve teaching and learning conditions in 
all schools with safety for students and staff  as our first priority. Administrators have 
worked diligently to recruit and retain high quality staff  members in every area of  the 
district, but we are still searching for key people to join our family. Finally, we are keenly 
aware that all of  the aforementioned components culminate in what happens in our class-
rooms. Our strategic plan is being revised to reflect our focus for this and clearly define 
our district goals for this school year.

Our school system is rooted in a passionate community steeped in tradition. We flourish 
because “Everyone is Committed to the Success of  All Students.”  Your input and contin-
ued support is always appreciated. You are always welcome to come by and share your 
concerns or ideas. I look forward to visiting with you in the office, school, or out in the 
community. Thank you for allowing us to serve your students and your family. Go Pack!

Jonathan Williams, Superintendent
Whiteville City Schools

107 W. Walter St.
Whiteville, NC 28472
whiteville.k12.nc.us

910-642-4116

Jonathan Williams
Superintendent
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Whiteville Primary
Dear Wolfcub Families,
We are excited to welcome students, staff, and families back to school 

for the 2024-2025 school year! As we embark on this new academic jour-
ney together, we are filled with anticipation for the exciting opportuni-

ties and experiences that lie ahead.
We believe that collaboration and communication 

are key to a successful educational experience. There-
fore, we invite you to be a partner in our school by 
volunteering, joining the PTA, attending and/or sup-
porting school events. We also encourage parents and 
guardians to stay involved in your child’s education. 
Your support is invaluable to our school’s success. 

Our dedicated staff  has been working diligently to 
create a stimulating and supportive learning environment where every 
student can reach their full potential. We are committed to fostering a 
strong sense of  community, collaboration, and academic excellence.

My experiences this past year reinforced my belief  in the incredible 
potential of  our students. I am committed to creating a learning envi-
ronment where every child feels valued, empowered, and inspired to 
reach their full potential.

I look forward to meeting each one of  you in person at our open 
house Thursday, August 22, from 2-6 p.m. and working closely with our 
dedicated staff  to provide the best possible educational experience for 
our students.  Please follow our “Whiteville Primary School” Facebook 
page and check out our website at https://wps.whiteville.k12.nc.us/

We look forward to a fantastic school year filled with growth, col-
laboration, and achievement. Welcome back Wolfcubs!  

Ashlee White,
Principal
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Edgewood Elementary
Dear Edgewood Elementary Families,
As we embark on another exciting year at Edgewood Elementary School, I 

am filled with enthusiasm and optimism for the journey 
ahead. Our school community is a special place where stu-
dents, families, and staff  come together to create a support 
and enriching environment. 

First and foremost, I want to extend a warm welcome to 
our new families joining Edgewood. We are delighted to 
have you as part of  our community and look forward to get-
ting to know you. To our returning families, welcome back! 
Your continued support and involvement are invaluable to 
us, and we are excited to continue our partnership in your 
child’s educational journey.

At Edgewood, we believe that a strong home-school connection is essential 
for student success. We encourage you to stay involved in your child’s educa-
tion by attending school events, joining the PTA, and maintaining open com-
munication with teachers and staff. Your participation and support make 
a significant difference in our students’ lives and help create a vibrant and 
thriving school community.

“Do the Right Thing” is and will continue to be an expectation that I apply 
to myself, the students and the adults that support those students in the class-
room, on our campus and in students’ homes. I believe all children should 
receive an exemplary education in an environment that is safe and conducive 
to learning. Students should receive all the support that can be provided by 
the adults in their life to ensure that they reach their maximum potential as 
a student and as a young person. 

As we begin this new school year, let us embrace the opportunities and 
challenges that lie ahead with a positive and collaborative spirit. Together, 
we can create an environment where every student feels valued, supported, 
and inspired to reach their full potential.

Thank you for entrusting us with your child’s education at Edgewood El-
ementary School. We are honored to be a part of  their academic journey and 
look forward to a fantastic year.

Please be on the lookout in your mailbox for postcards coming soon with 
class assignments, and plan to join us during our open house Thursday, Aug. 
22, from 2-6 p.m. It’s a Great Day to Be a WOLFIE! 

Pam Sutton
Principal

107 S. Powell Blvd. (701 Bypass), Whiteville • 910-642-5770

The Original

DALE’S
SEAFOOD

of Whiteville
HHHH 4 Star Restaurant

Enchanting Tree Learning Center

1779 New Britton Hwy East,
Whiteville, N.C.

910-642-5319

• Age 6 weeks through 12 years of age
• Clean Facility

• Nutritious Meals
• Experienced Staff

• Engaging Activities • Affordable Rates

Reserve a space for 
your child Today 

and feel confident in 
knowing they are in 
the Best of Hands!
References available.

Over 38 Years 
Experience caring for 

your children

After school dropoff After school dropoff 
fromfrom

Whiteville City SchoolsWhiteville City Schools
Old Dock ElementaryOld Dock Elementary
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Dear Hornet Family,
Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! I am challenging each of  you to set 

high expectations and focus on gaining new knowledge and skills. Together we 
must be committed to continuous improvement so we can lift Central to new 
levels of  excellence.

Please join us for our open house Thursday, Aug. 22, be-
tween 4 and 7 p.m. During this time you can get your sched-
ule, meet your teachers, and get to know the campus of  
Central Middle School!

Central Middle School information:
• Please follow our “Central Middle School” Facebook and 

Instagram pages.
• Check out our website at cms.whiteville.k12.nc.us.  
• 7:30 a.m. is the earliest drop-off  in the morning.
• 8 a.m. is the tardy bell. Any student arriving after 8 a.m. 

will have to be signed in by their parent.
• 3:05 p.m. is dismissal for car, walking and bus students.
Our dedicated teachers and staff  have been hard at work preparing for a 

successful school year. Our administrative team is Katherine Hyatt, principal, 
Shanequa Collier, assistant principal, and Steven Clontz, assistant principal. 
Together the three of  us will work to help students become productive and 
respectful citizens. 

Communication and collaboration are key to a successful school year. We 
would love for parents to be connected to ClassDoJo, Facebook and Instagram. 
Central is transitioning to a new data management program called Infinite 
Campus and will no longer have PowerSchool. You will have to set up a new 
parent portal to check your child’s grades and school information.  We will 
have Infinite Campus letters with account information for you at Open House.  
You are encouraged to attend social events, meetings, and athletic games.  
Middle school is such an exciting time because the addition of  the band, cheer-
leaders, athletes, and clubs means that school spirit soars!

Please know that the health and safety of  our students and staff  are a prior-
ity. We will work to provide a secure and clean school environment and I am 
looking forward to a successful school year! My door is always open to you. By 
working together we can make this the best year yet! 

Let’s Go, Hornets!
Katherine Hyatt,

Principal

Central Middle

910

“Operating for over 35 Years”
n NC Certified Teachers in Early Childhood
n Licensed for 6 weeks - 13 years old
n Two convenient locations

Operating Hours: 6:30 am - 6:30 pm

Edu-Care Preschool
Hwy. 701, 1/4 mile south of
Williams Township School

WHITEVILLE • 910-653-5506

Edu-Care Preschool
4881 Chadbourn Hwy

WHITEVILLE
910-654-4810

5 H5 H
CentersCenters

Quality Enhanced 5 Star Facilities 
Upgraded Sanitation Environment

Edu-Care 
Preschool Center

OPENINGS FOR ENROLLMENT 
FOR AGES 6 WEEKS-12 YEARS

701 Bus. • Whiteville
“Established 1982”

Full Menu & Salad 
Bar Available

Have a great year!

910-642-5812
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Welcome Back to School, Wolfpack Community,
My name is W.T. Edwards, and as the principal of  Whiteville High School, it 

is my pleasure to welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year! My 
passion has always been within the education field. I am a resi-
dent of  the Whiteville community with my wife, Brittany, and two 
girls, Gray (6) and Avery (3). We are excited to serve grades nine 
through 12 within our Whiteville community and look forward to 
a year filled with learning, growth, and success. 

I would like to extend a warm invitation to our upcoming 
events. Freshman Orientation will take place Wednesday, Aug. 
21, from 9 a.m.-noon. This is a wonderful opportunity for our new 
students to become acquainted with the school, meet their teach-

ers, and start building connections. Additionally, our Open House is scheduled for 
Thursday, Aug. 22, from 4-7 p.m. We encourage all students and parents to attend, 
meet the faculty, and explore the school environment.

For more information about our school and to stay updated on all our events, 
please visit our website at Whiteville High School. You can also follow us on Face-
book at “Whiteville High School Home of  the Wolfpack” to keep up with the latest 
news and announcements.

As we prepare for the new school year, please note the following important infor-
mation regarding our daily schedule. Students should not be dropped off  earlier 
than 7:30 a.m. each school day. The tardy bell rings promptly at 7:50 a.m., and the 
school day concludes with dismissal at 2:50 p.m.

We are committed to providing a safe, supportive, and engaging atmosphere 
where every student can thrive. Our dedicated staff  is here to support your chil-
dren every step of  the way, and we are looking forward to partnering with you to 
ensure a successful year, together!

Thank you for your continued support of  Whiteville High School. Go Wolfpack!
W.T. Edwards,

Principal

Whiteville High

         Classical Charter Schools of Whiteville
is

Tuition-free • Public to all students

Enrolling grades K-8 • Classical Curriculum

No Common Core • Offers Latin and Cursive

Direct Instruction method

            Free breakfast and lunch for all students 
Student clubs and athletics • Individualized education

     Custom student promotion • Year-round calendar

Enroll online:
at www.CCSAM.net

Schedule a tour:
910.641.4042 or email divey@rogerbacon.net

Classical Charter Schools of Whiteville is currently and consistently the top-
scoring school in Columbus County on End-of-Grade tests. Our school is
tuition-free and welcomes all students, regardless of income or ability. Our
school provides a rigorous and proven classical education while offering
various athletic programs, student clubs, and academic competitions.

Classical Charter Schools of Whiteville
35 Bacon’s Way, Whiteville, NC

910.641.4042
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Dear Parents/Guardians, Students, and Community Members, 
I am very pleased to welcome you to North Whiteville Academy. As 

this new school year begins and I serve as the new principal, I am ex-
cited about the learning and academic successes that 
will take place throughout our time together. I know 
that these successes will extend outside of  the school 
building and have lasting impacts on students’ per-
sonal lives and the community. 

North Whiteville Academy serves grades seven 
through 12. We strive to create an environment that 
supports all of  the social and emotional needs of  each 
student, so that they can achieve academic success. 
The staff  here places a priority on making sure that 
each student receives the attention and support they 
need to be successful in their endeavors. 

Our goal is that when students obtain their high school diploma and 
transition into post-secondary education, seek employment, or enlist 
into a military branch, they will be prepared and have the tools neces-
sary to be successful. Reaching this goal requires the commitment and 
collaboration of  everyone involved in the lives of  our students. 

The staff  and I look forward to working with you all to achieve this 
objective. Our Open House will be Thursday, Aug. 22, from 1-3 p.m. Feel 
free to join us during this time, or contact me if  there are any questions 
or concerns.

Jamal Soles
Principal

Freedom Insurance Agency, Inc.Freedom Insurance Agency, Inc.

Auto • Home • Boat • ATV’s • Motorcycle
Trucking • Commercial • Bonds • Renters Insurance

tonyasfreedom@gmail.com    www.freedominsurance4u.com

43 South Whiteville Village
Whiteville, NC 28472 (Across from Lowe’s)

910-640-2828
Monday - Friday 8:30 to 5:30  /  Saturday 9:00 to 12:00

Call today for a Quote!
Inland Marine • Mobile Homes • Restaurants • Churches 

Car Lots • Life Insurance • General Liability • Workers Comp
“Se Habla Espanol”

Certifi ed Public Accountants Serving Southeastern North Carolina Since 1941

www.spdouglas.com

Member:
American Institute of CPA’s

NC Association of CPA’s
WHITEVILLE

122 Memory Plaza
910-642-6692

Matthew S. McLean, CPA

ELIZABETHTOWNELIZABETHTOWN
1103 W. Broad Street

910-862-3768
Phil W. Byrd, CPA

LUMBERTON
907 N. Walnut Street

910-739-7523
John L. Grissom, Jr., CPA

S. Preston Douglas & Associates, LLP

Matthew S. McLean, CPA

2
0
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Whiteville Primary School kindergarten teacher Alexa Jackson was WCS 
Teacher of  the Year for the 2023–2024 school year. Karen Horne, of  Edgewood 
Elementary School, was WCS Teacher Assistant of  the Year.

Jackson, teacher of  the year
Jackson’s passion for education began early in her life. As a young girl, “I 

would line my teddy bears and dolls up and have class” with them, she told The 
News Reporter in an interview. Jackson was named for the honor at the school 
district’s annual back to school breakfast held Aug. 23, 2023, in the Whiteville 
High School cafeteria. .

“I knew as a little girl I was going to be a teacher,” Jackson said. “I never 
changed my mind.”

For the past 28 years, Jackson has taught at various grade levels, with 12 of  
those years at Whiteville Primary School, she said.

When asked what she enjoys most about working in education, Jackson 
said she appreciates all the love she receives from her students. “I get all these 
smiles and I-love-yous,” she said, “which just makes every day special.”

Jackson said she was “very blessed” to work in Whiteville City Schools.

Horne, teacher assistant of  the year
Unlike Jackson, Horne didn’t intend to go into education from the outset of  

her career. Prior to embarking upon a profession in education, she worked as 
a nurse, she said.

However, “When my children started school,” Horne said, “I wanted to be 
where they were.” One day, a position opened up in a special education class. 
She applied, got the job, “and I have been working with special ed children ever 
since,” Horne said. She’s been employed with the city schools for 23 years.

Celebrating the accomplishments of  her students is the highlight of  her 

‘It’s what I love’ — Jackson and Horne represented 
Whiteville as teacher and assistant of the year

day’s work. “I enjoy seeing their success, no matter how small it is,” she said.
“It’s an honor to have been working for Whiteville City Schools,” Horne said. “It’s in 

EAST COAST AGENCY, INC.

Full Line Insurance Center
106 South Main Street, Tabor City

910-653-5066

Let us review your Auto and Homeowners 
Insurance to make sure you have the coverage you need at the most 

reasonable rates available.

Protection You Need - The Service You Deserve.
Life · Health · Home · Auto · Business

Janice Timothée, DMD, PC
900 Spivey Rd. • Whiteville, NC • 910.642.4529

timotheeorthodontics.com

Wishing You a Safe and
Successful School Year!

my heart. It’s what I love.”
Teachers and teacher as-

sistants of  the year from indi-
vidual schools were also recog-
nized at the ceremony.

Rachael Beverley was named 
Edgewood Elementary School 
Teacher of  the Year, Shanequa 
Collier was named Central 
Middle School Teacher of  the 
Year, Jami Hinson was named 
North Whiteville Academy 
Teacher of  the Year and Cur-
tis Moss was named Whiteville 
High School Teacher of  the 
Year. April Stevens was named 
Whiteville Primary School 
Teacher Assistant of  the Year.

Collier, previously a seventh 
grade math teacher, has since 
taken an assistant principal 
position at the middle school.

Columbus County Schools is 
expected to announce its next 
Teacher of  the Year later this 
month.

STAFF PHOTO BY JOSEPH WILLIAMS

Alexa Jackson, left, a kindergarten teacher at Whiteville Primary School, was White-
ville City Schools 2023–2024 Teacher of the Year. Karen Horne was named the dis-
trict’s Teacher Assistant of the Year.

Start by simply talking to them. 
Have a calm discussion about
the dangers of drug use, so
they can feel comfortable
asking questions without
fearing anger or judgment.
If you keep an open dia-
logue with your children,
it’s more likely they’ll
come to you for advice
in the future.

Be a good role model.
Set clear rules for teens.

Safeguard your prescription
medications.

Keep an open dialogue.

Start by simply talking to them. 

Teach Your Kids To Teach Your Kids To 
Stay Off DrugsStay Off Drugs

80 East Green St., Clarkton
910.647.0437
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The Whiteville City Board of  
Education believes a safe and 
disciplined learning environ-
ment is the first requirement 
of  a high performing school. 
The implementation of  school 
uniforms will help minimize 
disruptive behavior, promote 
respect for oneself  and others, 
build school/community spir-
it, and, more significantly, help 
to maintain high academic 
standards by enhancing the in-
structional program. The wear-
ing of  uniforms will promote 
the quick identification of  in-
truders on campus. Uniforms 
will also allow students to fo-
cus more acutely on learning 
by eliminating the distractions 
of  fashion and style. School ad-
ministration will enforce the 
policy to ensure the safety of  
the students and compliance 
with the dress code policy set 
forth by the Whiteville City 
Schools Board of  Education.

A. IMPLEMENTATION 
PROCESS

Students are required to 
wear uniforms, which began  
with the 2009-10 school year.

B. INFORMATION 
DISSEMINATION

School officials will commu-
nicate information concerning 
the uniform policy to students, 
parents, teachers, and the com-
munity. This information will 
include general guidelines 
for implementation and will 
be achieved by using one or 
more of  the following: news-
letters, parent forums, PTA 
meetings, School Improvement 
Team meetings, TV and radio 
announcements, newspaper, 
Whiteville City Schools social 
media, phone, flyers, and post-
ers.

C. GENERAL STUDENT 
APPEARANCE

In addition to being required 
to wear school uniforms, all 
students are to be groomed 
and dressed appropriately for 
school and school activities. A 
student’s dress and/or appear-
ance shall:

1. Support, not disrupt, the 
learning environment;

2. Constitute no threat to 
health or safety;

3. Be tasteful and unable to 

be construed as provocative or 
obscene;

4. Reflect practices of  good 
hygiene and cleanliness.

D. RELIGIOUS BELIEFS - 
MEDICAL REASONS

Reasonable consideration 
shall be made for those stu-
dents who, because of  a sin-
cerely held religious belief  
or medical reason, request a 
waiver of  a particular guide-
line for dress or appearance. 
The waiver request shall be 
made in writing from the par-
ent or guardian and approved 
by the principal. In consider-
ing a waiver request, the prin-
cipal may request additional 
documentation from medical 
officials and/or religious lead-
ers.

E. SPECIAL ACTIVITY 
ACCOMMODATIONS

Reasonable accommoda-
tion shall be made by the 
principal for students 
involved in special 
duties, activities, 
or projects ap-
proved by the 
school. This 
may include, 
but is not 
limited to 
a t h l e t -
ics, ca-
reer and 
technical 
education, 
physical educa-
tion classes, special 
events, or any other activities 
that require non-conforming 
dress on a school campus dur-
ing a school-sponsored event. 
In the case of  athletics, this 
includes “spirit-wear” (e.g., 
Wolfpack t-shirts or athletic 
team shirts) which shall be 
worn over regulation uniform 
shirts/blouses.

F. FINANCIAL 
CONSIDERATIONS

Parents and/or guardians 
who have concerns about the 
affordability of  a school uni-
form should contact the prin-
cipal. The principal and/or 
school social worker will as-
sist the family with identify-
ing community resources that 
may be able to help procure the 
required school uniforms. The 

school system will not be re-
sponsible for funding uniforms 
for any students.

G. SCHOOL UNIFORM
The principal will imple-

ment the school uniform and 
appearance policy in a manner 
that is age and developmental-
ly appropriate. Good judgment 
in considering issues such as 
age, developmental stages, and 
body type are expected of  all 
students, parents, and guard-
ians in the selection of  school 
attire and appearance. The 
manner of  a student’s wear 
of  the school uniform shall be 
neat, clean, properly fitted, age-
appropriate and suitable for 
the learning environment.

1. SHIRTS/BLOUSES
a. Interim Superinten-

dent Danny 
McPherson wrote to The News 
Reporter Aug. 9: “Effective this 
school year, students have the 
flexibility to wear Polo shirts 
of  any solid color. Schools will 
also have the opportunity on 
specific, designated occasions-
-as approved by the principal-
-to wear ‘school spirit shirts’ 

on two days during a week 
rather than one. Principals 
will collaborate with student 
groups and faculty members 
to designate those special occa-
sions.”

b. Students must wear plain 
long or short-sleeved golf/polo 
or woven shirts with a collar. 
Long-sleeved, button-up shirts 
will not be worn over the ap-
proved uniform shirts.

c. With the exception of  
school-approved logos, shirts 
may have no insignias, logos, 
labels, words or pictures.

d. Shirts must be appropri-
ately sized.

e. Shirts shall be long enough 
to cover the midriff  when sit-
ting or standing. Shirts must 
cover the chest and back so 

the chest and the back of  
the body are not ex-

posed.
f. Under-
gar ments 
may not 
be vis-
ible at any 

time. How-
ever, students 

may wear 
plain white or 

school color T-shirts 
under shirts which 
may be visible at the 
neckline of  the col-
lar.

g. See-through 
or mesh tops that 
will reveal the 
body or will re-
veal undergar-
ments are pro-
hibited.

h. Clothing 
shall be worn 
appropriately 

(not inside-out or 
backwards; no rolled up 

pant legs, etc.) at all times.
2. LIGHTWEIGHT JACK-
ETS/COATS/OVERCOATS
Students may wear sweaters, 

vests, light jackets, or sweat-
shirts over school uniforms 
when appropriate as deter-
mined by the school admin-
istration. Hooded jackets are 
permitted, but hoods may not 
be worn in the building as this 

is considered headgear.
3. DRESS PANTS, SHORTS, 
SKORTS, JUMPERS, CAPRI 
LENGTH PANTS, DRESSES

a. Solid khaki, dark navy, or 
black are the only permissible 
colors for these uniform items.

b. No denim material or riv-
ets allowed on pants.

c. Must be free of  graphics 
and embroidery. With the ex-
ception of  small labels, they 
may not have insignias, logos, 
words, or pictures.

d. Shorts, skirts, skorts and 
jumpers shall be modest and 
of  sufficient length of  no more 
than four (4) inches above the 
knee.

e. No pants or shorts with 
enlarged pockets. Pockets must 
not be of  the “cargo” type and 
must not include zippers, but-
tons, Velcro closures, straps, or 
snaps. Pants are limited to no 
more than two front and two 
rear pockets. Watch pockets 
are not considered a pocket.

f. Clothing must be appro-
priately sized. No baggy or 
sagging pants or shorts are al-
lowed. No “low rise” clothing 
is allowed. Pants must not be 
worn with the waistband be-
low the hipbone. Joggers are 
not permitted as uniform at-
tire.

g. Garments cannot have 
frays and must be hemmed and 
not dragging the floor.

h. Garments that do not fit 
properly will not be tolerated, 
including oversized, under-
sized, and skintight garments. 
Form-fitting spandex mate-
rial, nylon, denim, corduroy, 
and sweat pants are prohibited 
(including leggings and “jeg-
gings”).

i. Pants must have zippers, 
buttons or snaps with the 
exception of  Pre-K through 
Grade 2 students.

J. Skirts are limited to no 
more than four pockets.

k. Garments may not have 
more than two slits and the 
slits cannot exceed four inches 
above the knee.

l. Capri pants are allowed but 
cannot be hip huggers, cannot 

CITY STUDENTS DRESS CODE

Continued on page 10
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be skin tight, and the manufac-
tured slit at the bottom of  the 
Capri pant cannot be above the 
knee.

m. Pants may not have a slit 
that exceeds four inches from 
the bottom of  the pant leg.

n. Pants may not be rolled 
up in a cuff  to simulate Capri 
pants or shorts.

o. One-piece jump suits are 
not allowed.

4. BELTS
a. Students in grades 3 

through 12 must wear belts if  
the garment was manufactured 
with belt loops. Belts must be 
with a plain belt buckle that is 
not over two inches. All belts 
must be appropriately buckled.

b. Pre-K through Grade 5 stu-
dents are not required to wear 
a belt.

c. Graphics, metal decora-
tions (spikes and studs), or 
labels are unacceptable on all 
belts and belt buckles.

d. Belts must be an appropri-
ate length and not hang below 
the straddle.

5. SHOES
a. Shoes shall be worn at all 

times. As needed, shoes shall 
conform to special class re-
quirements such as P.E. class-
es, JROTC, science labs, and 
any other classes as deemed 
necessary by the teacher and 
the principal.

b. Shoes and boots that have 
laces shall be laced and tied.

c. No bedroom shoes shall be 
allowed.

d. “Flip-flop” style shoes or 
“athletic slides” are not al-
lowed. Sandals with a back are 
permitted in Grades K-2. San-
dals in Grades 3- I 2 are at ad-
ministrative discretion.

e. Shoes may not be altered 
in any way from the manufac-
tured design, style, or function-
ality.

f. Shoelaces must match, and 
any straps must be secured.

g. Knee-high boots that lace 
up over the pant leg are prohib-
ited.

h. Shoes with spiked heels 
are prohibited.

6. SOCKS
a. Both socks must match.
b. Socks must be worn in a 

manner that does not under-
mine the integrity of  the uni-

form.
c. Socks must be one solid 

color.
d. Socks may not be worn 

over pant legs.
e. Students may wear solid 

colored panty hose, tights, or 
knee-high stockings.

7. JEWELRY
a. Students may not wear 

large pendants or medallions. 
Jewelry designed to be worn 
around the neck must be worn 
beneath the shirt/
blouse of  the uniform 
at all times.

b. No adornment 
is allowed that rea-
sonably could be per-
ceived as, or used as, a 
weapon. This includes, 
but is not limited to 
chains, spikes, and cer-
tain belt buckles.

c. Only school activ-
ity buttons, approved 
by the principal are 
permitted to be worn 
on a student’s school 
uniform, purse, book 
bag, or any other ar-
ticle of  clothing or per-
sonal article.

d. Heavy chains, 
spiked accessories, 
excessively large ear-
rings or other heavy 
jewelry are not al-
lowed.

8. HATS/SUN-
GLASSES/HEAD-

GEAR
a. Neither headwear 

nor sunglasses shall 
be worn inside school 
buildings. Head sweat-
bands are considered 
headwear for purposes 
of  this school uniform 
policy.

b. No bandanas shall 
be allowed as an article 
of  clothing and shall 
not be in the posses-
sion of  any student. 
Bandanas will be con-
fiscated and may be 
submitted to law en-
forcement officials as 
possible evidence of  
gang-related activity. School of-
ficials will not return bandan-
as or other items that may be 
determined to have gang-relat-
ed purposes upon confiscation.

c. Hats, do-rags, skull caps, 
scarves, sweat bands, head 
bands or other items that may 
be seen as a disruption to the 
school setting are prohibited 

in school during the regular 
school day.

9. OTHER CLOTHING 
ITEMS OR ACCESSORIES
a. No gang-related clothing. 

accessories, symbols or in-
timidating manner of  dress, as 
identified by local law enforce-
ment agencies, are allowed.

b. Clothing shall not promote 
alcohol, tobacco, or drug use.

10. OTHER UNIFORM 
REQUIREMENTS

a. Students are expected to 
be dressed in compliance with 
the standards for uniforms as 
established by this policy at 
all times while school is in ses-
sion.

b. Students who are taking 
classes that require a special 
dress code (such as JROTC or 
career and technical education 

internships) may wear that 
uniform to other classes.

c. Students who are issued 
uniforms by the school which 
are used to represent the school 
in athletic contests approved 
by the Principal or other school 
sponsored activities may be al-
lowed to wear team uniforms 
as directed by coaches.

d. Students who take a class 
at another school must wear 
the uniform shirt/blouse/top 

of  their home school.
e. Clothing designed 

for school athletic events 
(i.e. cheerleader outfits, 
etc.) that does not meet 
the above guidelines 
shall not be worn dur-
ing the instructional day 
unless appropriate addi-
tional garments are worn 
with the outfit.

f. Attire for special 
school-related events 
must be prior-approved 
by school-based admin-
istration as presented by 
the event coordinator/
coach/advisor.

11. PERSONAL 
APPEARANCE

a. Combs and other 
hair grooming items can-
not be visible in the hair.

b. Piercings cannot 
present a health hazard 
or cause a disruption to 
the school environment.

c. No visible tattoos.
12. MISCELLANEOUS

a. Any item that is 
worn to school must not 
undermine the integrity 
of  the Uniform Policy, 
serve as a disruption to 
the educational process, 
or present a health haz-
ard to an individual or 
his/her peers.

H. ENFORCEMENT
The Principal shall 

ensure that the policy is 
enforced in a consistent 
manner and require the 
student and the student’s 
parent or guardian to 
take appropriate action 
to remedy situations de-

termined to be in conflict with 
this policy. Disciplinary action 
shall be taken for violation of  
the School Uniform Policy in 
accordance with the Viola-
tions & Consequence section 
of  the Whiteville City Schools 
Parent/Student Information 
Guide. Appropriate disciplin-
ary actions for violations shall 

include the following:
First Offense:
A first offense shall be con-

sidered a Level I violation of  
the Parent/Student Informa-
tion Guide. Students shall be 
informed that they have violat-
ed the policy. They shall be giv-
en the opportunity to change 
into acceptable clothing by us-
ing available clothes at school 
or by calling a parent/guard-
ian to bring clothes. Parents 
must be informed in writing of  
the violation.

Second Offense:
A second infraction of  the 

policy shall be considered a 
Level II violation of  the Par-
ent/Student Information 
Guide and consequences shall 
be within the scope of  that 
document. These may include 
up to assignment to the Re-
Direct Center. Parents must be 
informed in writing of  the vio-
lation.

Third (and additional) Of-
fenses:

A third infraction of  the 
uniform policy shall be consid-
ered a Level III violation of  the 
Parent/Student Information 
Guide and consequences shall 
be within the scope of  that doc-
ument. These may include up 
to referral to the Alternative 
Learning Program. Parents 
must be informed in writing of  
the violation.

Disciplinary action may vary 
when a student has a record of  
other student conduct viola-
tions during the current school 
year. Students who do not com-
ply with the School Uniform 
Policy also may be excluded 
from participating in certain 
school programs, including 
graduation ceremonies. Copies 
of  the School Uniform Policy 
shall be made available to stu-
dents and parents.

Students new to Whiteville 
City Schools shall be given a 
two-week grace period from the 
date of  enrollment to obtain 
and wear the proper school 
uniforms.

I. ANNUAL REVIEW
This policy may be reviewed 

annually and revised as neces-
sary by the Board of  Education.

Legal References: G.S. 115C-
47, -390, -391

Cross References: School 
Plan for Management of  Stu-
dent Behavior (policy 4302), 
Disruptive Behavior (policy 
4315)

Dress code
Continued from page 9

Back to School 2024 ...Page 10
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Welcome back to a new school year!

As we embark on this journey together, I am 
filled with excitement and optimism for what 
lies ahead. This year marks a time of  new be-
ginnings, fresh opportunities, and a renewed 
commitment to the success of  every student in our district.

Our dedicated teachers and staff  have been working tirelessly over the summer to prepare for 
the arrival of  our students. Extensive planning sessions have taken place as we implement a new 
curriculum and innovative teaching methods. We’ve held meetings to reflect on lessons learned 
from the previous school year and have readied our schools for August 26th. As we open our doors 
once again, we do so with a focus on fostering a positive and inclusive environment where every 
student feels valued and supported, and where each student receives an education tailored to their 
individual needs.

Our district’s commitment to academic excellence remains unwavering. We prioritize innovative 
teaching methods, personalized learning, and the use of  technology to enhance the educational 
experience. We are also continuously developing and enhancing all curricular and extracurricular 
areas, recognizing the importance of  a well-rounded education. Our goal is to cultivate individual 
talents and maximize the potential of  every student every day. We encourage all students to engage 
responsibly in their learning, maximize their potential, and prepare for success.

As we navigate the school year, we recognize the importance of  maintaining high morale and 
fostering a sense of  community. Education is a collaborative effort, and we are fortunate to have a 
strong and supportive community that plays an integral role in our students’ success. We are dedi-
cated to creating a welcoming and supportive atmosphere where everyone—students, staff, and 
families—feels connected and engaged. Together, we will celebrate our achievements, overcome 
challenges, and build a brighter future for our students. I encourage you to stay involved, commu-
nicate openly, and support one another. We are here for you!

I am honored and excited to be your new superintendent. My promise is that, regardless of  
whether you are a student, parent, staff  member, or concerned citizen, my door is always open. 
I look forward to partnering with every single stakeholder as we work to create the best possible 
schools for our students. 

Jesse E. Beck II, Superintendent
2586 James B. White Hwy North

Building A
Whiteville, NC 28472

ebeck@columbus.k12.nc.us
910-642-5168

Jesse E. Beck II
Superintendent



Back to School 2024 ...Page 12

East Columbus Jr/Sr High
Dear East Columbus Jr-Sr High School Family,
I hope this letter finds you refreshed and rejuvenated after a well-deserved summer break. 

As we embark on the 2024-25 school year, I am filled with excitement and optimism about the 
opportunities and experiences that await us.

To our returning students and families, welcome back! To our new stu-
dents and families joining us this year, we are thrilled to have you as part 
of  our school community. I look forward to getting to know each of  you and 
working together to create an environment where every student can thrive.

At East Columbus Jr-Sr High School, we are committed to providing a 
supportive and enriching educational experience. Our dedicated faculty 
and staff  are ready to inspire, challenge, and guide our students toward 
academic excellence, personal growth, and lifelong success. We believe in 
fostering a collaborative and inclusive school culture that values each indi-
vidual’s unique contributions.

As we prepare for the new school year, I would like to share some impor-
tant information to help ensure a smooth transition:

1. Website: Please use our school website throughout the year to obtain information about 
our school and remain up-to-date with what’s happening.  https://www2.columbus.k12.nc.us/
ecjshs/ 

 2. Social Media Channels: If  you are on social media, please like, follow, and connect with us 
via Facebook and LinkedIn.  

	 • Facebook: www.facebook.com/eastcolumbushigh 
  	 • LinkedIn: www.linkedin.com/company/east-columbus-jr-sr-high-school 
 3. Remind App:  To receive text message alerts and school updates via the Remind App, text 

@8b96ge to 81010. 
4. Open House:  Open House will take place Thursday, Aug. 22, from 4-7 p.m. At 5 p.m., there 

will be an information session for high school students and parents, and at 6 p.m. there will be 
an information session for middle school students and parents; these sessions will be held in 
the school auditorium. 

5. School Day: Students may begin entering the school at 7:40 a.m. this year in order to report 
to class by 8 a.m. We will dismiss from school at 3 p.m. 

Let’s make this school year memorable, productive, and filled with accomplishments. To-
gether, we can create a vibrant and nurturing environment where every student feels valued, 
supported, and empowered to grow and reach their full potential.

Dr. Brent Lawson
General Dentistry

308 Liberty Street, Whiteville  |  910-642-6001

Keep The�  Smiles Healthy & Bright!
We offer quality

dental care 
with 

a gentle touch.

Healthy & Bright!

Dr. Brent Lawson

The Etna Diner
703 N. Madison Street 

Whiteville

Proud to serve the 
people of Columbus County.

910-642-9148

• DR. WILLIAM E. PREASE •
5754 Chadbourn Hwy.  

(1 mile west of SCC)
Call Today! 910-654-3581

Complimentary Spinal Consultation
Most Insurance Accepted

Are you 
carrying the 
right backpack? 
And wearing it 
the right way?
The Columbus 
Family Chiropractic 
Center can make 
sure your backpack 
makes the grade. 
Call or visit us today!

for a P a c k  Up
Safe School Year

Thank you for your dedi-
cation, enthusiasm, and 
commitment to our school 
community. I look forward 
to a fantastic year ahead.

Warm regards,
Kenneth Bowen

Principal
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South Columbus High
Greetings, Stallions,
As the new principal of  South Columbus High School, I am thrilled to welcome you back for the 2024-25 school 

year. This year promises to be filled with excitement, opportunities, and a renewed sense of  school 
pride. Together, we will strive to excel in academics, athletics, and extracurricular activities, fos-
tering a supportive and dynamic community.

Our mascot, the Stallion, is admired for its strength, stamina, and the fantastic potential for 
excelling in competitions. This year, let’s embody these qualities in everything we do. Whether in 
the classroom, on the sports field, on stage, or in our community and beyond, let’s demonstrate the 
pride and perseverance of  a true Stallion.

The start of  a new school year is always filled with endless possibilities. It’s a chance for stu-
dents to sharpen their academic skills, join clubs, be part of  organizations, and shine on athletic 
teams. We have high expectations for our students, and we are committed to helping each of  you 
reach your full potential. Remember the words of  Nelson Mandela: “Education is the most power-

ful weapon which you can use to change the world.” Let’s harness the power of  education to transform our futures.
This year, we’re kicking off  a new era at South Columbus High School. We’re calling it “Back in Black” to signify 

a fresh start and a unified spirit. On the first day of  school, Monday, Aug. 26, I encourage all students, faculty, and 
staff  to wear black attire. This simple act will show our collective commitment to starting the year strong and set-
ting a powerful tone for the months ahead. Our black attire will symbolize the strength and unity of  our Stallion 
community as we embrace new challenges and celebrate our achievements.

Our administration, faculty, and staff  are excited to welcome you back. We aim to be the premier high school in 
the district, and we are confident that great things will happen this year. We’re committed to excellence in all areas, 
and we’re here to support you every step of  the way.

Parents of  freshmen, please mark your calendars for our orientation Tuesday, Aug. 20, at 6 p.m. The meeting will 
begin promptly in the auditorium. Arrive early to receive student schedules and Chromebooks. This orientation 
will provide valuable information to ensure a smooth transition into high school.

We look forward to welcoming back all students on Monday, Aug. 26. Drop-off  and student parking begin at 7:40 
a.m., with the school day starting at 8 a.m. and dismissal at 2:45 p.m. I am excited to embark on this new journey 
and I can’t wait to greet you at the door. As Dorothy said, “There’s no place like home…” Let our school be a place 
where all who enter quickly recognize Stallion students live here! 

Here’s to an incredible year ahead!
Kelly Beck

SCHS Principal  

Member: American Institute of Certified Public Accountants
North Carolina Association of Certified Public Accountants

Thompson, Price, Scott, Adams & Co., P.A.

P.O. Box 398, 1626 S. Madison Street, Suite 100, Whiteville, NC
phone (910) 642-6182 • fax (910) 642-0447

301 West King St., Elizabethtown, NC
4024 Oleander Dr., Wilmington, NC

1543 S Lee Hwy, Cleveland, TN 37311

Thompson, Price, Scott, Adams & Co., P.A. provides a full range of accounting, audit, tax and 
consulting services designed to grow your business. If your company is looking to improve 
business operations, contact one of our CPA professionals to find out what we can do for you.

The CPA. Never 
Underestimate The Value.SM

R. Bryon Scott, CPAGregory Adams, CPAAlan W. Thompson, CPA

Certifi ed Public Accountants
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Teachers, you can apply for a grant for up to $2,000 for your classroom 
project that needs funding. Visit bemc.org/bright-ideas-grants to apply, 
now through September 15.

Have a creative idea?
Our grants can help! Dr. Tiffany Jackson

2322 James B. White Hwy N.
Whiteville, NC     910-914-6442

Choose Anti-glare to protect your 
eyes from digital screens!

We offer Kid’s glasses
packages. Call today for

an appointment! 

Ensure your child's vision
is clear for learning!

BACK TO SCHOOL EYE
CHECK-UP REMINDER

99 A.O. Inman Lane, Hwy. 701 N.
Whiteville 910-640-3818

Child Care • NC Pre-K • After School Programs

C� e Gr�  With Us...

269 W. Oliver Street  | 910-499-3006269 W. Oliver Street  | 910-499-3006

Brazilian Jiu JitsuBrazilian Jiu Jitsu
Kids & AdultsKids & Adults

Back to School SpecialBack to School Special 
Sign Up For Only $39.95 for the � rst month Sign Up For Only $39.95 for the � rst month 

and receive a and receive a FREEFREE Gi Gi
Expires 9/28/24Expires 9/28/24
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Our Kids, Parents, Teachers and Schools Matter to Me!
Let me be your Voice!

Paid for by the committee to elect Jackie Ray-Pierce to WCS Board

ELECT
Jackie Ray-Pierce

Whiteville City School Board
District 3

SCCNC.EDU
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West Columbus High
Dear Students, Parents, and School Community, 
Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year at West Columbus High School! I hope you all enjoyed the summer break and are all 

excited for the opportunities that lie ahead. As we embark on this academic year, I am thrilled to share some of  the excit-
ing changes and programs we have available for all ninth to 12th-grade students. 

This year, we are launching new technology programs designed to enhance our students’ learning 
experience and prepare them for success in this ever-expanding field. We have partnered with South-
eastern Community College to create learning opportunities in a vast array of  career and technical 
education fields, all of  which will provide students with training, experience, and credentials to pursue 
careers and further training post-graduation. In addition to these new initiatives, West Columbus High 
School continues to offer opportunities in existing programs that maintain standards of  excellence and 
student success, including our Agricultural Education, Automotive Technology, Health Science, Car-
pentry, and JROTC. Each of  these programs is experiencing a resurgence of  student-led opportunities 
and pathways to career success. Our core academic courses provide our students with a solid founda-
tion to pursue success in their post-secondary pathway. Our classrooms are equipped with state-of-the 
art tools that promote interactive learning and help bridge the gap between traditional and progressive 

practices. These tools will ensure our students are prepared for success in this digital age.
West Columbus High School is also placing a renewed emphasis on increasing student engagement. We believe that an 

engaged student is a successful student, so we will continue to offer extracurricular activities, clubs, and community part-
nerships that cater to a wide range of  interests and passions. Additionally, our athletic programs continue to bolster the 
rich West Columbus Viking tradition of  dedication, sportsmanship, and excellence. Our goal is to foster a vibrant school 
culture where every student finds their passion and thrives. 

Our commitment to student success extends beyond high school. We are expanding our career counseling services and 
college preparation programs to ensure that each student is equipped with the knowledge and skills necessary to succeed 
in their chosen path. Whether they plan to enter the workforce or pursue higher education, we are here to support them 
every step of  the way.

I am confident that this year will be filled with growth, learning, and achievement. Together, we will make West Colum-
bus High School a place where every student is empowered to reach their full potential. Please join us for our Open House 
Thursday, Aug. 22, from 6-8 p.m., a time to meet with our teachers and staff  to establish and renew our partnership in the 
success of  every student. Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to a fantastic year ahead!

Warm regards,
John W. Browning,

Principal  

Opening Doors Preschool II - 5 Star Center
Rhonda & Robert Creech, Owners/Operator • 201 S. Lee St.,Whiteville • 910-642-2460

We pride ourselves in 
bringing the

community quality child care 
for infants through 

twelve year olds.
During the summer months,

 we offer an exciting 
program for school age 

children.

At Opening Doors Preschool...
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Dear Students and Parents,
Welcome to the 2024-2025 School Year at Acme Delco Elementary School! We are very excited to see 

all our students from Pre-K through 6th grade return to campus. We are eager to see our students and 
share in their educational growth! We have missed our students and their smiles over the summer!

We have been busily preparing for our students and staff  to return for a new and inspiring school 
year. We look forward to the opportunity to continue to grow our students academi-
cally and maintain our focus on how we, the staff  of  Acme Delco Elementary School, 
can make a positive difference in the lives of  every child, every day!

As you prepare for the start of  school please add to your calendar our Back to School 
event on Thursday, Aug. 22, from 5:30-7:30 p.m. We will begin our Back to School Event 
with an introduction to our new Opportunity Culture Educational Model, then stu-
dents/parents will be able to view classroom rosters with teachers’ names/room num-
bers which will be posted in the hallways to assist parents and students with locating 
their new classrooms. Parents and students will be able to meet teachers, visit class-
rooms andreceive information regarding expectations, curriculum, and any addition-

al supplies that you may need during this event. Food and Family Fun will be a part of  this evening as 
well!

We encourage our students to have open minds, take risks, and foster their natural curiosity to learn 
continually! At Acme Delco Elementary School our students’ academic, social, and emotional well-
being is our main priority. We would like to challenge our students to “Roar” with excitement into the 
2024-2025 school year and to “Race” into academic success while experiencing a positive/fun school 
year!

Our instructional day begins at 7:45 a.m. and ends at 3 p.m. at Acme Delco Elementary School. We 
encourage all students to attend the entire school day in order to support their academic growth.

Please feel free to contact the school at 910-655-2957 or follow Acme Delco Elementary School on Face-
book for current information as well as send messages to address your questions.

We are looking forward to seeing our students on Aug. 26, for what I’m sure will be a fantastic year 
of  growth and achievement at Acme Delco Elementary School! Go Bobcats! 

Kristie H. Leinthall,
Principal

Acme Delco Elementary

No School Supply Lists for 
Columbus County Schools

Columbus County Schools realizes rising costs have affect-
ed all of  our families. As a result, schools will not be posting 
supply lists for the upcoming school year.

Parents are encouraged to purchase basic items that they 
feel will help their child’s education such as pencils and pa-
per.  Other instructional supplies will be provided by schools. 
We hope that this decision will be helpful to all concerned.

We are excited about this coming year and look forward to 
seeing everyone at open houses and on the first day of  school 
on Monday, Aug. 26.
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Chadbourn Elementary
Welcome back Superstars! I am thrilled to begin another exciting school year filled with learn-

ing, growth, and fun adventures. Whether you are returning families or joining us for the first 
time, we are delighted to have you as part of  our school community.

Excitement for the Return of  Pre-K
We are excited to have Pre-Kindergarten back at Chadbourn. We can’t wait 

to welcome our pre-kindergarten students to our school. We look forward to 
nurturing your child’s curiosity, creativity, and love for learning.

Upcoming Open House Information
To kick off  the new school year, we invite all families of  students Pre-K - fifth 

grade to attend our Open House Thursday, Aug. 22, from 4-6 p.m. This will be 
a wonderful opportunity for you to meet your child’s teacher, tour the class-
rooms, and learn more about our pre-kindergarten program.

Drop-off  and Dismissal Times
Please take note of  the drop-off  and dismissal times for our students:
	 • Drop-off  Time: 7:40 a.m. - 7:55 a.m.
	 • Dismissal Time: 3:05 p.m. - 3:15 p.m.
We kindly ask that you adhere to these times to ensure a smooth and safe transition for all 

students.
Get Connected
Stay informed and engaged throughout the school year by following our school’s Facebook page 

and by signing up for ClassDojo and Here Comes the Bus. We will regularly update these plat-
forms with important announcements, upcoming events, and highlights from our classrooms.

Contact Us
Should you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact 

the school office at 910-654-3825. We are here to support you and your child every step of  the way.
Once again, welcome back to CES! We look forward to a fantastic year ahead filled with laugh-

ter, learning, and new friendships.
Warm regards,

Herman D. Bland
Principal

Misty Hardwick, Owner  •  Autumn Hardwick, Administrator/Director

1830 Prison Camp Road • Whiteville, NC • 910-640-2544
email: childcareprofessionals@aol.com

STRIVING FOR A HIGHER 
STANDARD OF QUALITY CARE!

Childcare Professionals, LLC

“Parents Always Welcome”

• Ages 6 Weeks to 12 Years
• Creative Curriculum
 for all ages
• Nutritious Meals & Snacks
• Fun Filled Activities
• Great year-round preschool 
 4-5 year olds
• Licensed, Experienced, Caring Staff
• 5 Star Licensed Day Care Center

H H H H H 5 Star Center

WHITEVILLE - 2 Locations: 503 Jefferson Street & 1707 South Madison Street 
BOLTON: 1128 Green Swamp Road • HALLSBORO: 4236 Sam Potts Hwy. 

• LAKE WACCAMAW: Old Hwy. 74, across from post office 
• CHADBOURN: 101 Strawberry Blvd.

Sam’s Pit Stop

Good luck to all 
students and teachers 

in the county!
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Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! I’m pleased to 
welcome both new and returning families as we embark 
on another exciting year at Hallsboro Artesia Elemen-
tary School.

As I enter my 17th year in education 
and second year as principal at HAES, 
I am more committed than ever to fos-
tering a collaborative environment 
with educators, students, families, and 
the community. Our staff  is dedicated 
to providing a great learning environ-
ment for all students. My priorities in-
clude ensuring high-quality teaching 
and maintaining student safety. We’ll 
work together to set high academic 

goals and support every student in reaching them. We 
also aim to create a safe and inclusive environment that 
meets each student’s social and emotional needs. I look 
forward to becoming even more integrated into the Halls-
boro Artesia community, which has such a rich and cher-
ished history. Remember, we are partners in your child’s 
educational journey, dedicated to their social, emotional, 
and intellectual growth this year. 

Please save the dates for the following events:
Thursday, Aug. 22: Open House, 5-7 p.m.
Monday, Aug. 26: First Day of  School 
I am excited to see our students and their families and 

look forward to a wonderful year ahead at HAES.
Kalee Hill

Principal

Hallsboro/Artesia Elementary

You Can Count On Us To Care

Ben Sauls and his staff  invite you to come see them at Village Prescription Center for all your prescription 
and over-the-counter needs. We accept all major insurance cards and offer competitve prices.

Village PrescriPtion center
108 E. Old Highway 74/76  Lake Waccamaw  (910) 646-3435
Monday - Friday 9:00 am - 6:00 pm   Saturday  9:00 am - 1:00pm

We do more than just 
accurately fill your 

family’s prescriptions
If you have questions about 
what your kids are getting, 
that’s what we are here for. 
We are glad to listen to your 

concerns and answer your questions.
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Nakina Middle
Dear Parents, Students, and Guardians,
Welcome to the start of  a new school year! As we embark on this 

exciting journey together, I want to extend a warm welcome to all 
of  our returning families and a special greeting to those who are 

joining us for the first time. The beginning 
of  a school year is always filled with antici-
pation, enthusiasm, and a renewed commit-
ment to excellence in education.

I am honored to serve you this year as the 
principal of  Nakina Middle School. With 
over 23 years of  experience in education, I 
have served students in grades  K through 12 
in several capacities. I envision Nakina Mid-
dle School, which serves grades five through 
eight, as a beacon of  academic excellence, 

innovation, pride, and hands-on learning that includes a variety 
of  educational experiences such as the arts, athletics, career and 
technical education, citizenship, and student leadership.

To our amazing students, we are thrilled to see your bright 
faces back in the classrooms and hallways. This year promises 
to be full of  new learning experiences, opportunities to grow, 
and moments to shine. Remember, each day is a chance to learn 
something new and make a positive impact. We encourage you 
to approach this year with curiosity, resilience, and a spirit of  
collaboration. We are here to support you every step of  the way.

To our dedicated parents and guardians, your partnership is 
invaluable to us. We are committed to maintaining open lines 
of  communication and working closely with you to ensure the 
success and well-being of  your children. Your involvement and 
support play a crucial role in creating a nurturing and effective 
learning environment. We look forward to your active participa-
tion in school activities and events throughout the year.

This year, we are focusing on several key goals to enhance our 
educational programs and overall school experience:

1. Academic Excellence: We will continue to provide a rigor-
ous and engaging curriculum that challenges our students and 
fosters critical thinking and problem-solving skills.

2. Social and Emotional Well-being: We are committed to the 
development of  our students by promoting a safe, inclusive, and 
positive school culture.

3. Community Engagement: Strengthening the bond between 
school and community through various programs, events, and 
volunteer opportunities.

We look forward to meeting each one of  you in person at our 
open house Thursday, Aug. 22, from 5-7 p.m. We are excited about 
the wonderful opportunities that lie ahead and are committed to 
making this school year a successful and memorable one for all. 
Thank you for your trust and partnership. Let’s work together to 
create a vibrant and dynamic learning community where every 
student can thrive and maximize his/her potential every day. 

Please take note of  the following important information as we 
start the school year: First Day of  School: Aug. 26; School hours: 
8-3 p.m.; Volunteer forms are now available in the office; Contact 
information 910-642-8301.

Welcome back Mustangs!
Shelly F. Cullipher,

Principal 

Your Health Care Guardian 
www.rhcchealth.org
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Dear Old Dock Families and Students,
Welcome back to another exciting school year at Old Dock Elementary!  As we prepare 

for the start of  the 2024-2025 school year, I want to extend a warm welcome to you. I hope 
that summer has provided you with the opportunity to reconnect with 
your families and to make memories that will last a lifetime. The staff  
and I are committed to providing you and your children with a school 
year that is just as successful and memorable. 

This year, we are eager to inspire our students with innovative teach-
ing strategies and engaging curricula designed to ignite their love for 
learning. Our dedicated staff  is committed to providing a nurturing and 
stimulating environment where every child can thrive academically, 
socially, and emotionally. We believe that when students feel safe, sup-
ported, and valued, they are empowered to reach their full potential.

As we embark on this journey together, we invite you to play an active 
role in your child’s education. There are numerous opportunities for 

parents to get involved at Old Dock Elementary, including:
• Parent-Teacher Organization (PTO): Join us in fostering a strong school community.
• Volunteer Opportunities: Sign up to assist in classrooms, events, or special projects.
• Family Events: Participate in our school activities and workshops throughout the year.
Research shows that when families engage in their children’s education, students per-

form better academically and socially. Together, we can create a positive learning atmo-
sphere that supports each child’s growth and development.

I am excited to invite you to our Open House Thursday, Aug. 22, from 4-6 p.m. This will 
be a wonderful opportunity to meet our dedicated staff, tour the school, and learn about 
the exciting initiatives we have planned for the year. We look forward to celebrating the 
start of  a new school year with you!

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to Old Dock Elementary. To-
gether, let’s make this school year the best one yet!

Warm regards,
Leslie Faulk

Principal

Old Dock Elementary

We’ve got you covered!

Your Home.
Your Car.
Your Life.
Your Health.

910-642-8206113 West Smith St., Whiteville / Addison Agency

Glenn Ray
LUTCF, Agent
910-642-8206

Phil Addison
Agency Manager
910-642-8206

Teddy Tedder
Agent

910-642-8206

Wesley Varnadore
Agent

910-642-8206

Ben Worthington
Agent

910-642-8206

Meredith Hammond
Agent

910-642-8206
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Tabor City School
Dear Colts Family,
We are thrilled to welcome the “COLTS” family back for 

the 2024-2025 school year! As we reflect on the achievements 
of  the 2023-2024 school year, we are proud of  
the academic excellence demonstrated by 
our students. Their hard work and dedica-
tion have set a high standard, and we are 
confident they will continue to rise to meet 
the challenges of  the new school year.

Open House Details:
• Date: Thursday, Aug. 22, from 2-7 p.m.
• Activities: Kona-Ice will be available 

during the open house. 
• Meet and greet with all staff.

School Hours for 2024-2025:
• Drop-Off  Begins: 7:30 a.m • Start Time: 8 a.m. • End Time: 

3:10 p.m.
We invite all students and parents to join us for the open 

house as we set new traditions and expectations for Tabor 
City School. This is a fantastic opportunity to meet your 
teachers, explore the school, and prepare for the exciting 
year ahead. Tabor City School is a Pre-K through 8th grade 
campus that proudly serves the Tabor City area.

As always, please feel free to contact us with any questions 
about the upcoming school year. We hope you’re enjoying a 
safe and pleasant summer. We eagerly anticipate the start of  
the new school year and look forward to seeing all students 
on Monday, Aug. 26, for the first day of  school.

GO COLTS!
Warm regards, 

W. Dale Norris
Principal

Children are like seeds...
they need help to
grow up well.
Being specialists in agriculture for Columbus County farmers, we feel 
a real investment in the future. We believe in investing in our children 
as well. Programs like Smart Start give Columbus County children a 
definite edge in reaching their full potential.
If it helps our children, it helps our community. And we all prosper!

SEEDS • FARM CHEMICALS • FERTILIZERS

HARVEY’S SOUTHEAST
HWY. 701 NORTH       WHITEVILLE       910-642-5872
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West Columbus School
Welcome back Warriors!
I am so excited to welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year at 

West Columbus School. I want to extend a heartfelt welcome to 
each of  you. Whether you’re returning to our school community 

or joining us for the first time, my staff  and I are 
thrilled to have you with us. Our new staff  mem-
bers are excited to meet you, and our returning 
teachers are looking forward to a great year.

The summer break has given us a chance to 
prepare for a year full of  new opportunities. This 
year, you will find new elective courses, great ex-
tracurricular activities, and fun ways to show-
case your talents. We look forward to celebrating 
student accomplishments this year as we priori-
tize academic growth and personal success for 

each student and staff  member. Our staff  is committed to provid-
ing an environment that is safe and caring while challenging our 
students with rigor and the highest academic standards. 

Parents, we appreciate your support and commitment to the 
school and our students. Your participation and involvement in 
your child’s education are crucial to their success. We are com-
mitted to working with you to meet the needs of  each student, and 
we value your input to make this school the very best. We look for-
ward to seeing you at Open House Thursday, Aug. 22, from 4-7 p.m. 
Remember that we will provide school supplies for your child, so 
come out and meet the staff  and get to know the Warrior Way!

We look forward to a fabulous year ahead and can’t wait to see 
the amazing things we will accomplish together.

Peggy Hester,
Principal  

OPEN FOR LUNCH & DINNER MONDAY - SATURDAY
Serving the Best in Seafood, Steaks & more.

Dine in or carry out. 910-646-4466 

Our Seafood Deals Will Hook You

WEEKWEEK
NIGHTNIGHTSPECIALSSPECIALS

DAILYDAILY
LUNCHLUNCH
SPECIALSSPECIALS

on the lakefront aton the lakefront at

Lake WaccamawLake Waccamaw

Didnʼt catch all the fi sh you wanted?
Weʼve got all the fi sh you can eat.

Come join us for a dining experience
 that wonʼt sink your budget.

Plant the seeds and 
watch them grow.

We salute the parents, 
teachers, administra-
tors and other school 
personnel who work 
together to plant the 
seeds that will grow 
into our leaders of 
tomorrow. They work 
tirelessly to ensure 
that the future will be 
bright for our greatest 
resource . . .
our children.

16 White’s Crossing Plaza, Whiteville • 910-642-8493
Phil Gore, Manager • Pam Stanley, Offi  ce Representative 

• Charlie Gore, Offi  ce Representative • Cheryl L. McRae, Offi  ce Representative
Equal Opportunity Provider

D.D. Cox Agency, Inc.
Sales & Service Since 1957

We salute the parents, 
teachers, administra-
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Dear Students, Parents, and School Community Members,
As the new principal of  Williams Township School, it is my great pleasure 

to welcome you to the new school year! I hope that you all had a restful and 
enjoyable summer break, filled with memorable moments with family and 

friends. As we embark on this exciting journey together, 
I would like to extend a warm welcome and invitation to 
both our returning families and those who are new to our 
school community to attend our drop-in Open House on 
Thursday, Aug. 22, from 5-7 p.m.

Our dedicated staff  has been working tirelessly over the 
summer to prepare for the return of  our students. Class-
rooms have been set up, curriculum plans have been fine-
tuned, and new programs have been developed to enhance 
our students; educational experience. We are committed 

to fostering a love of  learning, encouraging curiosity, and developing the 
skills and knowledge necessary for our students to thrive.

This year, we are excited to strengthen and renew initiatives designed to 
enhance the educational experience. Our focus will include:

1. Academic Excellence: With a strong emphasis on core subjects, we are 
introducing new rigorous curriculum programs in literacy, mathematics, 
and science to challenge and engage our students.

2. Social and Emotional Learning: We are expanding our social and emo-
tional learning program to help students develop resilience, empathy, and 
positive interpersonal skills.

3. Arts, CTE and Athletics: We believe in the importance of  a well-rounded 
education. Our arts, career technical and athletic programs will provide stu-
dents with opportunities to explore their creative talents and develop physi-
cal skills.

Safety remains our top priority. We will continue to implement compre-
hensive health and safety protocols to ensure our school remains a safe place 
for learning. We appreciate your cooperation and support in adhering to 
these measures.

We value the partnership between school and home. We encourage parents 
to stay engaged, volunteer, communicate with teachers, and participate in 
school events. Your involvement is crucial to your child’s success and helps 
create a strong sense of  community.

Once again, welcome back! I am looking forward to an amazing year ahead 
and am excited to see all the incredible accomplishments our students will 
achieve. Should you have any questions or need assistance, please do not 
hesitate to reach out.

Warmest regards,
Michelle Simmons

Principal

Williams Township

Try Our Grouper on Yeast Roll Sandwich, The Best In Town!
805 Jefferson St., Whiteville

910-640-3692

Great Food • Fast Service • Great Prices

Have a wonderful school year!
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Dear Students and Families of  Columbus Career and College Academy,
Welcome back! I hope this letter finds you well-rested and excited for the new academic year. 

As we embark on this journey together, I am thrilled to see both new and familiar faces walk-
ing through our doors. Our first day of  school was Aug. 1, and we were eager to begin another 
year of  learning, growth, and success.

At Columbus Career and College Academy, we pride ourselves on provid-
ing a unique educational experience through our partnership with South-
eastern Community College. This collaboration offers our students the ex-
traordinary opportunity to earn both a high school diploma and a college 
degree simultaneously. This dual-enrollment program is designed to give 
our students a head start on their careers and post-secondary education, 
preparing them for the challenges and opportunities of  the future.

Our school day starts promptly at 8:20 a.m. and concludes at 2:25 p.m. 
Punctuality is key to a successful academic year, and we encourage all stu-
dents to arrive on time and ready to engage in their studies. We have an 
exciting curriculum planned, filled with enriching courses and activities 

that will inspire and challenge each of  you.
To our returning students, welcome back! Your continued dedication and hard work have 

been exemplary, and I am confident that this year will be no different. To our new students, 
welcome to the Columbus Career and College Academy family. You are joining a community 
that is supportive, driven, and committed to excellence.

Our dedicated faculty and staff  have been working diligently to prepare for the upcoming 
school year, ensuring that each of  you has the resources and support needed to thrive. We are 
here to guide you, challenge you, and celebrate your achievements along the way.

As we start this new chapter, I encourage you to set high goals for yourself, stay focused, and 
take advantage of  the opportunities available to you. Your journey here will be what you make 
of  it, and I have no doubt that each of  you will rise to the occasion.

Thank you for being a part of  Columbus Career and College Academy. Let’s make this year 
the best one yet!

Warm regards,
Christian Godwin

Principal

Columbus Career and College Academy
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Medicine Mart
We care about you!We care about you!

Tabor City 653-4800
Chadbourn 654-4194
A cheerful heart is 

good medicine.

Tabor City                        Chadbourn
Discount Prescriptions usually 

ready in 15 minutes or less
Beds • Oxygen • Diabetic Supplies 

Free Home Delivery
Drive-thru Pharmacies

Home Medical Equipment

Proverbs 17:22

Chadbourn Family 
Practice

104 E. 7th Ave.
Chadbourn, N.C.
910-654-3143
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The board believes that the 
dress and personal appearance 
of  students greatly affect their 
academic performance and 
their interaction with other 
students.  The board requests 
that parents outfit their chil-
dren in clothing that will be 
conducive to learning.  Gener-
ally, dress and grooming stan-
dards as determined by the stu-
dent and his or her parents will 
be deemed acceptable.  Howev-
er, the board requires that ap-
pearance and clothing comply 
with the following board stan-
dards.

1. For sanitary and safety 
reasons and in accordance 
with State health regulations, 
all students are required to 
wear shoes/footwear to school. 
Specific footwear may be re-
quired for certain courses/
classes. Slippers or bedroom 
shoes are prohibited. 

2. Dress for special school 
sponsored activities that oc-
cur outside the regular school 

day may be de-
termined and 
regulated at the 
discretion of  the 
principal.

3. Sunglasses, 
hats, hoods, 
and other head-
gear includ-
ing kerchiefs, 
bandanas, and 
rags may not 
be worn inside

4. Jew-
elry and vis-
ible tattooing 
must not pro-
mote illegal 
drug, alcohol 
or tobacco 
use or be 
provocative, 
obscene or 
s u b s t a n -
tially dis-
r u p t i v e . 
J e w e l r y 
cannot in-
clude any 

COUNTY STUDENTS DRESS CODE
items that can be used 

as a weap-
on like 
spikes and 
chains at-
t a c h i n g 
piercings.

5.  Cloth-
ing which 
p r o m o t e s 
illegal drug, 
alcohol or 
tobacco use 
or is pro-
v o c a t i v e , 
obscene or 
substantially 
disruptive is 
prohibited (for 
information on 
gang-related at-
tire, see policy 
4328, Gang-Re-
lated Activity).

6. Clothing 
that is torn, cut, 
sliced or shred-
ded from the 

neck to four inches above the 
knee is prohibited.

7. Garments for the lower 
body section must fall to at 
least four inches above the 
kneecap when the student 
is standing erect. These gar-
ments include dresses, skirts, 
shorts and any other appropri-
ate apparel. These garments 
must fit snugly around the 
waist to eliminate sagging.

8. Garments for the upper 
body section must cover the 
upper torso.  These garments 
include shirts, blouses and any 
other appropriate apparel.  The 
bottom of  any top must cover 
the waistband of  the lower 
body garment so no skin is 
showing. Tank tops and sleeve-
less shirts must reach the edge 
of  the shoulder and top of  the 
arm. 

9. All undergarments must 

be covered at all times. 
Before receiving disciplin-

ary consequences, a student 
who is not in compliance with 
this policy or a school dress 
code will be given a reasonable 
period of  time to make adjust-
ments so that he or she will be 
in compliance.  Disciplinary 
consequences for a student 
who fails to comply after being 
offered this opportunity shall 
be consistent with Section D of  
policy 4300, Student Behavior 
Policies.  The superintendent 
or designee shall list in the 
Code of  Student Conduct the 
specific range of  consequences 
that may be imposed on a stu-
dent for violation of  the dress 
code.

Adopted:  May 16, 2022

 Policy Code: 4316
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